
Statement of Jennifer Calicott in support of SB 700
I am writing you in hopes that you will support SB700.  I am a school nurse and see TBIs/Concussions regularly.  These students fall 
behind in school and have a hard time catching up.  I am also seeing that COVID victims, including myself, are struggling with 
"Longterm COVID" my brain is having difficulties getting back to where I was before COVID.  This bill could possibly help those 
students as well.
Thank you for your time and service,
Signed:  Jennifer Calicott
1137 18th St., Springfield, OR 97477 
jennifer.calicott@Springfield.k12.or.us 
(541)521-0541


